Dear fourth-grade parents and guardians,

I'm looking forward to another exciting year at Stony Brook! Before summer begins, I hope that you have a little bit of time for you and your child(ren) to think about joining or continuing in our instrumental program this year! This letter is filled with information on our program and how you can sign your child up to continue their orchestra lessons, or band lessons that will start in late September/early October. **This is an early registration for next year.** If you or your child(ren) are not sure about signing up, there will be another signup form coming out at the beginning of the school year in September.

## **LESSONS**:

• Students will have small group lessons once a week during the school day. We will work with any accommodations the students may need. Students will be responsible for making up any work they missed during the lesson.

## **EXPECTATIONS:**

- Students should attend <u>all</u> lessons, rehearsals, and other activities.
- **Practice** your instrument! Daily practice is encouraged.

## **INSTRUMENTS**:

- It is essential that your child has a good, quality instrument that functions properly and is easy to play. This year we are working with National Educational Music Company (NEMC) to create a customized HVRSD rental process.
- Please do not rent or purchase an instrument until you've been contacted by the music teacher.
- In the event that renting or borrowing an instrument is not possible, some instruments may be available from the school district on a first-come, first-served basis. Instruments are very limited.
- If you would like a refresher on the band instruments and what they sound like, here is a presentation by the US Army Field Band <a href="http://bit.ly/BandInstrumentDemonstrations">http://bit.ly/BandInstrumentDemonstrations</a>

## **SIGN UP:**

Please complete this <u>REGISTRATION FORM</u> to register your child for the 2023-2024 HVRSD instrumental music program.

Thank you for your anticipated interest and support of our program. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

I look forward to sharing the joy of music with your child!

Karenann Libby Band/Orchestra Teacher karenannlibby@hvrsd.org 609-737-4000 ex. 1003



